
                                                                                                                                             

                                                                           

   
 

 

                                  POPCORN PARK ZOO & SPCA 

                       DRESS DOWN NOVEMBER 11TH 2015 

 

 

The fourth grade is sponsoring a $2.00 dress down on November 11th, 

2015. The money collected will be donated to the Popcorn Park Zoo and 

the SPCA. The popcorn Park Zoo is a sanctuary for injured, ill or abused 

animals. The SPCA works to help animals get adopted by loving 

families. In addition to the money you can donate, clean blankets and 

towels that the SPCA can use for the puppies and kittens. Please drop off 

blankets and towels to Mrs. Semliatschenko’s room. 

 

Help save the animals and dress down this month. 

 

 

Thank You 

Mrs. Kelly 

Mrs. Semliatschenko 

 

http://classroomclipart.com/clipart-view/Clipart/Animals/Cat_Clipart/cat-kitten-910_jpg.htm
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